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Friday 11th January 2019 

NURSERY NEWS 

Next week the letter sound will be ‘a’ and we will be 
reading The Very Hungry Caterpillar. If your child would 
like to bring in an item relating to the story, show and tell 

is on Wednesday and Thursday.  

CHANGE OF MENU 

On Thursday 17th January there will be a change of 
menu, the children will be able to Build a Burger.  Beef or 

Quorn Burger to top with a choice of lettuce, tomato,  
onion, cheese, mayo and tomato sauce.  Chocolate 

Brownie with fruit wedges for dessert.   

WELCOME BACK. We hope you all had an enjoyable Christmas. WELCOME BACK. We hope you all had an enjoyable Christmas. WELCOME BACK. We hope you all had an enjoyable Christmas. WELCOME BACK. We hope you all had an enjoyable Christmas.     

VISIT TO THE PANTOMIME 

We all enjoyed a fantastic visit to the pantomime on Tuesday.  Emily, Drew, Hudson and 
Jack got invited up on the stage to sing a song and were brilliant!  All the children behaved  
exceptionally well.  Our thanks to all the adults who accompanied us on the trip, and to the 
PTA for funding a large proportion of it.  
Jasmine said ‘It was really entertaining and there was a lot going on. I liked it when King 
Rat came out in clouds of smoke.’  Ben said ‘ It was a great pantomime, the acting was 
great and when they made a mistake they made it look like it was meant to happen.  It was 
very funny, jokes for adults and children, and there was lots of audience participation.’  
Kassidy said ‘The fairy looked pretty when she came out, she had a pretty dress and 
sparkly shoes.’  Harley said ’I liked big rat and it was fun joining in, I shouted so much my throat hurt.’  

THANK YOU to Emily and Georgina who have given the school 
some beautiful books and toys.  We are so grateful when lovely 
items are donated as it gives our children resources that our 
budget wouldn’t otherwise allow.  
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PLEASE SUPPORT BECKY 

Becky has decided to have her hair cut off for the 
Little Princess Trust which provides wigs for children 
who have lost their hair after undergoing  treatment 
for cancer and other illnesses.  If you would like to 

support Becky the donation page is    
www.justgiving/fundraising/kirsty-smith113.  Thank you.  
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